
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Newsletter No. 3 
 

Welcome to the third Newsletter to introduce you to your Committee for 2023 and 
some dates for your diaries. 
 
We have several members who have put their hand up and come on to the 
Committee to join us and help to run your society and we thought you might like to 
put names to faces, so that you can recognise them at the Demos and out and 
about.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 Sue Wells Sue Hodgetts Terry Gibbons 
 Chairman Secretary Treasurer 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Jane Spencer Mary Noon Martin Pennycott 
 Programme Organiser Exhibition Organiser Camera Operative 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   We also have 
 Jo Clarke Hilary Buckley Jacquie Coppard 
Camera Operative & Hall Booking Publicity who writes up the  
   report for each Demo 



 

 

 
 
You then receive an email from our Secretary each time and are able to read the 
Demo report on the Lyme Regis Art Society website. A good reminder of the 
materials used, tips & tricks and the final picture. 
 
We are very fortunate that a lovely group of ladies are organising the very welcome 
cup of tea for each Demo, and washing up. It just seems to happen! 
Thank you. 
 
Coming up is our Annual Exhibition in the Malthouse at the Lyme Regis Town Mill 
from Saturday 26th May until 8th June.  So … get those paints out - sort out the 
frames - enter your art works and be prepared to steward. 
 
Handing in will be on Thursday evening, hanging the art works on Friday and 
opening to the public on the Saturday. There will be a celebration and announcing 
the winners on Saturday evening at 6.00pm to which you and your friends are 
warmly invited.  
 
Date for your diary: The RNLI fund raising Art Exhibition will be on Sat 22nd and 
Sun 23rd July down on the Marine Parade. Please think about how you could help 
and let Mary Noon know and brilliant ideas. 
 
The new season of Demonstrations will start on Tuesday 19th September 2023 with 
a Demonstration by Julie Oldfield.  
 
Your subscription for the new season will be £30 (that equates to just £2.50 for each 
Demo!) - details for how to renew will be sent to you by email in August. 
 
Finally, how fortunate we are to have so many talented people stepping up and 
continuing to make LRAS such a vibrant society. We hope you continue to enjoy all 
the different artists at the Demonstrations. If you have any suggestions for a 
Demonstrator or any ideas - do speak to one of the Committee.  
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